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A Message from the
Gxaltedaqll(uler

The year 2016 has come to an end. It has been a very busy year
and it is with great optimism that the year 2017 will be a very successful
year for our Lodge 876 and all of Elkdom.

December 2016

December 9th was our lodge Christmas Party. The party was
organized by Deirdre with new games and ways to celebrate each other
and Christmas. It was a fun time had by all. Thanks Deirdre and Pete.

The Tilton's Veteran Home Christimas Party was held on Sunday
December 11th. Many NH Lodges had member representation at the
Party and as always the residents were excited and appreciative for the
event.

Although December had only one meeting, and Meat Bingo and
the Fish Fry were cancelled, the month seemed as busy as ever. The total
dollars contributed by our generous members was $3174 and total cost of
food was $3492. Thank you everyone who contributed. The weather did
not deter the many volunteers who gathered on December 18th to assem-
ble and deliver approximately 112 baskets to the many families provided
to us by members. Thank you to Margaret Mary and Jimmy Culpon for
the wonderful breakfast provided for all of the volunteers. Please visit
our website and Facebook page to see pictures of the event. A huge thank
you goes out to all of you that helped make this year's Christmas Basket
Program a big success. It could not have been done without ALL of you.

The children's Christmas Party was also held on the 18th with
Doti Acres-Gath organizing the event. Thank you to Doti and to those of
you that helped at the party. Santa came as always to deliver the gifts to
the children. Thank you Harry and Priscilla Bean for helping to make
Santa's arrival a safe onc.

Congratulations to Howie Kelleher on his recent retirement and
a new chapter of his life to begin. With Howie's newly found extra time;
he has been volunteering many hours to make improvements to our
Lodge. One of these improvements is a new TV monitor in our bar area
that scrolls through postings and pictures of past, present and future
events, Pictures of the Christmas Basket event will be posted on the mon-
itor in the lounge. If any of our members want to share any photos of
events; please forward them along to Howie so that he may post them on
the monitor. Thank you Howie for all you do.

January - March 2017

We are back on schedule with our regular lodge meetings, the
1st and 3rd Monday of the month. BOD and House Committee will meet
the second Monday. The next few months are going to be busy.

; January

g The BOD and House Committee will begin working on budgets for
the upcoming year to be presented no later than the 1st Lodge
meeting in April. Budget committee meeting information will be

.. forthcoming.

ﬂ* January 15th is a scheduled State Meeting to be held at our lodge.
State Trustee meeting will be held at noontime with the regular State
Meeting to follow at 1pm. All members are welcome and encour
aged to attend. A luncheon will be provided following the meeting.
We still need volunteers to help with the luncheon. Please let us
know if you are interested in helping out.

.d‘ We have several new members coming in. Preparation for their
initiation is in progress and a priority. Those coming in will be
contacted to complete the preliminary requirements. Once com
pleted the initiation will be schedule,

" This is the time of year when we begin to think about elections for
the upcoming year. Please take some time to think about whom
you might like to sec as your new officers and/or trustees. It is a
responsibility we all have as members; to nominate and elect those
you feel worthy of leading our Lodge 876 for the upcoming year.
It is a serious responsibility for all members, and one that in order
for our lodge to survive, must be thought of carefully.

February

!* February 6th is the first Lodge meeting of the month and when
nominations for Officers and Trustees will be heard on the floor.
Attendance at this meeting is critical for those of you that have an
interest in the leadership of our Lodge. Please mark this on your
calendars to attend. The first meeting will also be when we
celebrate our Past Exalted Rulers as well as when we celebrate
"Old Timers Night". Lodge Secretary, Sandy Gaumond, will be

. contacting these honored members in advance for this celebration.

R The second meeting of the month will be on February 20th and
when clection of officers will occur. Again  attendance 1s critical,
so please, please take time out of your busy schedules to attend
these important meetings March

Installation of Officers.

Please look for January events on our website:
laconiaelks876.org, on the calendar in our newsletter, and on Facebook.
In closing, I want to thank the officers and trustees for the support you
have provided me throughout my term and up until the end of 2016. As
well, I appreciate and cannot thank enough, those members who
continually step up to help out. There is not one person in particular,
but a village, that has made our Lodge successful. A sincere thank you
from me to all of you.

Fraternally yours,
Janice Dignan,
Exalted Ruler

MANAGER'S CORNER

I hope everyone had a very Merry Christmas and
a Happy New Year!

All events are back on for the month of Januray,
Meat Raffle January 20th, Fish Fry January 27th,
and Karaoke January 14th.

Come on in and have some fun with your friends.
The kitchen is open on Wednesday nights.

Peter Tibbetts,
Lodge Manager

THE ELKS PROFILE NEWSLETTER
Published Monthly ¢ Peter Tibbetts, Editor




— Secretary’s Notes —

Sandra Gaumond ¢ Secretary
secretary876 @metrocast.net
603-524-0818

Bulletin to be Read through our wehsite

The monthly bulletin is now available to read on our lodge's website. We
are no longer mailing the bulletins to members unless a request is made
to the lodge secretary to continue to receive it by regular mail.

www.laconiaelks876.org

Click on "Bulletin'' and choose which month you want to read.
¥
Any questions contact Sandra Gaumond at:
secretary876 @metrocast.net or call the lodge

- Remember -
All Dues are due on April 1, 2017

Dues for 2017-2018 year
DUES FOR 2017 - 2018 HAVE CHANGED

Due to per capita increases from
Grand Lodge and the NH State Association,

Regular Membership is now: $59.00

* Life Membership is now: $24.00

2017 - 2018 Dues

Remember all Dues are due before April 1, 2017

= g.( cut along lines and mail back with payment — — o

DUES STATEMENT FOR APRIL 1, 2017 - APRIL 1, 2018
Name

Membership #:

Annual Regular Member Dues ($59.00)  Amount Included:

Amount Included:

Optional Donations :

1) Elks National Foundation (ENF) Amount Included:

2) State Major Project (Copper Cannon)  Amount Included:

3) Lodge Scholarship Fund Amount Included:

Total Paid for 2017-2018 : §
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Thomas Thibault Sr, Michael Bird, Richard Frost,
Michael Lovely, Glenn Shaw, Harry Bean,
Philip Carson, Donald Horsman, David Noyes,
Charles Page, Maurice Poudrier, Jim Culpon,
Robert Plummer, Bert Scott PER, Bill Shene PER,
Catherine Cady, Robert Mignanelli,
Richard Provencal, Frank Della Rocco,
Donald Fletcher, Richard Long, April Morgan,
Greg West, Donald Muscauitz, Heidi Williams,
David Guyer, Kevin Michael, Peter Tibbetts,
Craig Wheeler, Robert Marden,
Thomas  Anderson, Peter  Karatsanos,
Robert D. King, Amanda Snow, Jesse Laramie,
Leroy Colby Jr, Donald Lucier, Tony Truell,
Michael Decelles, Rhonda Maurer-Brailey,
James Goss, William Merrill, Tim Bagley,
Matt King, Robert White, William Hubachech,

Paul Kelley, James Nute, Craig Nutter,
Jacob Caldwell, Steve Downs, Dan Quimby,
Maxine  Healey, Don  Doherty and

Kevin Lacasse.

This building is the National Headquarters for the B.P.O.E.
Located in Lincoln Park,Chicago, at the intersection of
Diversy and Sheridan Streets.



TRUSTWORTHY HARDWARE

1084 UNION AVENUE
LACONIA, NH 03246

603-524-1601
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24 Hour Towing oﬁgfb'

Al's Auto Service
300 Court Street = Laconia, NH 03246

Emergency
Services
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" 41 Valley Street
Laconia, NH 03246

Ph. (603) 524-7441
FAX (603) 524-7442

Allen Ray Raper
Owner / Operator
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Call for. appeintment
Ay

(603) 9987489

PLACE YOUR AD

HERE!

®)
Contact Peter Tibbetts
for details.

— Please Suppeat Our Sponserns —

A
ghl

FAMILY OWNED FUNERAL HOME
& CREMATORIUM

3l W Serving Families of the Lakes Region
=W & Beyond for over 150 Years

The Elks Creed %
BB eieve in the goodness in theyself
as well as in others.

BProtect childhood with tenderness,
old age with respect, and

cherish with reverence the memory of
those who fave passed.

O bserve faithfully the Golden Rule.

Erzjo_y the good things of earth,
égnef within thee the glorious sunshine of youth
“' 1

remain always of good cheer.

524-4300
164 Pleasant Street, Laconia

www.wilkinsonbeane.com

WESCOTT LLAW

SOUND COUNSEL SINCE 1927

Previously Wescott, Dver, Fitzgerald & Nichols

A Full Service Law Firm

28 Bowman Street « Laconia, NH 03246 < 524-2166
Rod Dyer » Bob Hemeon « Ed Hibbard « Paul Filzgerald - John Giere

Shawn Nichols = Catherine Broderick » Lori Chandler
Peter V. Millham * Dorcas J. Gordon, Of Counsel

YOUNG’S

AUTOSALES, INC.

ALAN F. YOUNG, President
317 & 341 S. Main Street, Laconia, NH 03246
524-3738 « FAX 524-2321

The Common -Sense Alternative to Brand New!

The Boulia-Gorrell Lumber Co.
Since 1872
Headquarters for First Quality

Everything the building contractor and
homeowner needs.

603-524-1300 - FAX 603-524-7309
176 Fair Street « Laconia, NH 03246
www.bogolumber.com
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